Parents’ Hope Primary School
P.O Box 369

Ibanda-Uganda.
7th May, 2019.
Dear Friends in Sweden, 
RE: END OF FIRST TERM 2019

We bring you warm greetings from Parents’ Hope Primary School, Ndoragi.

We have ended term1 after three months of teaching, learning and extra-curricular activities in the school.

In addition to the normal activities at school, this term we had chance to host Per Erik Falk. His visit to the school brought joy to teachers, children, parents, and guardians. This visitation was one of its kind where children and teachers received a number of gifts from the people of Sweden. We thank you so much.

Other activities and achievements were; working on the new building; all glasses on the behind side have been fixed (find the attached photos).We are continuing to do some work on plastering the new building (face/front side). Thereafter, we shall begin plastering the Margaretta Block. We shall keep you posted of any development.
Thank you very much once again

Yours faithfully

………………

Specioza and Novatus

